
 

 

  HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION 
                 Town Hall, 400 Main Street 
             Ridgefield, CT 06877 
 

 

RESULTS OF VOTING 

October 20, 2022 
 

 

 

Policy: Historic District Commission meetings will be conducted under Roberts Rules of 

Order and all participants are expected to conduct themselves with dignity and treat all 

those present with respect, empathy and civility. 
 

 

 

In attendance: 

 

Dan O’Brien, Chair 

Rhys Moore 

Sean O’Kane 

Harriet Hanlon 

Kam Daughters 

Mark Blandford (alternate) 

Sarah Kaplan (alternate) 

 

 

 

114 Main Street – The Fountain Inn - Addition of two additional parking spaces in 

rear of building with related lighting as required by the Planning and Zoning 

Commission 
 

5-0 voted to approve the application as presented for the addition of two additional parking 

spaces in the rear of the building with two lamp posts on either corner of the expanded 

parking spaces and matching the existing lamp posts along the driveway 
 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Nancy Fields, Recording Secretary 

Submitted October 24, 2022 

 

 


